
 
 

 
 
 
March 24, 2017 
 

Stakeholder 
Address 
Address 
 
Project Update: Jasper Interconnection Project 
 

Dear Stakeholder,   
 

In January 2017, ATCO Electric sent you information about proposed transmission developments in the 
Jasper area. The Jasper Interconnection Project is needed to replace aging infrastructure and connect 
Jasper National Park to the Alberta Interconnected Electrical System (AIES). The project will be located 
approximately 8 kilometres (km) north of the Town of Jasper.  If approved, the Jasper Interconnection 
Project will include the construction of approximately 45 km of new 69-kilovolt (kV) transmission line, and 
a new substation.  
 

This letter is to advise you that the Detailed Impact Analysis is available for Review and Comment until 
April 21, 2017.  The Detailed Impact Analysis is available on ATCO Electric’s Project website. 
http://www.atcoelectric.com/Projects/ProjectPages/Jasper-Interconnection-Project 
 

ATCO Electric representatives will be available at an open house to share information, gather your input 
and address any questions or concerns you may have related to the Detailed Impact Analysis. Project 
information and displays will also be on hand for you to review. Please join us and provide feedback on 
the Jasper Interconnection Project and the Detailed Impact Analysis.  
 

April 6, 2017 
Sawridge Inn and Conference Center  
76 Connaught Drive, Jasper, AB 
4:00 pm – 8:00 pm 
 

If you have any questions or comments regarding the Jasper Interconnection Project, please contact me 
at your earliest convenience.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
(Originally signed by) 
 
Landon Bawol 
Project Planner   
ATCO Electric Ltd.  
Toll Free: 1-855-420-5775 
Direct: 1-780-420-3281 
E-mail: consultation@atcoelectric.com 
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